Town of Millington
Planning Commission
Minutes of the Meeting
January 27, 2022

Call to order: The meeting of the Planning Commission for the Town of Millington was called to order at 7:00
pm by Joyce Morales. The Commissioners in attendance were Moe Morton, Patty Cartagena-Santiago, and
Pam Teat

Minutes: Minutes of October 21, 2021 were reviewed. Cartagena-Santiago entered a motion to approve,
Morton seconded the motion vote of 4-0 was entered.

Public: Freeman Evans and John Carroll
All reports were reviewed.

82 Kent Mill Subdivision: A subdivision application was presented for review. This subdivision is to remove
the lot with the existing house from the total Evans parcel. The agreement will include verbiage that states
water and sewer connection will be made at that time that either utility fails and the water and sewer mains
are available to this property.

February/March PC meetings: Due to scheduling issues the February meeting will be moved to February 17,
2022 and the March meeting will be moved to March 17, 2022.

Updates: Updates were provided for the annexation of the Elementary School property, the DNR property,
the Senior Housing project, and the recently submitted preliminary stormwater plan by the Fire Company.

Discussion: A discussion ensued regarding the recent potential purchase of the P & G Gun Club by Ken
Schrader.

With no further discussion a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Morton at 8:05 PM, a second made
by Cartagena-Santiago, a vote of 4-0 was entered.

Respectfully Submitted,

Elizabeth Jo Manning
Town Administrator



